
August 21, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Theisinger, 
 
 
 
 
​ This letter is a formal request to take a group of 12 students to National FFA Convention 
and Expo from October 28th to October 31st. For this trip, we will be traveling to Indianapolis, 
Indiana to attend the 98th annual National FFA Convention. On October 28th we would accept 
your permission to take one minibus to Indianapolis and return on October 31st. While on this 
trip our selected FFA members will engage in workshops, competitions, and networking with 
other FFA members and professionals. Our FFA chapter has attended this Convention and 
Expo for over many years. 
 
 
Thank you for considering allowing the Putnam County FFA to travel to National FFA 
Convention and Expo. If you have any questions please email: harrisk@pcschools535.org 
mcmannusb@pcschools535.org  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cadie Bickett 
Putnam County FFA Chapter President 
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